
 
 
Sent: 02 December 2019 16:52 
 
Subject: FOI-19-1474 - Head Teachers 
 
Thank you for your information request of 4 November 2019.  Aberdeen City Council (ACC) has 
completed the necessary search for the information requested. Our response is now detailed below. 
 
Please tell me, in each of the past 5 academic years, the number of (a) head teachers and (b) 
deputy head teachers, who have been employed by your local authority to work simultaneously in 
more than one school. Please break this down by the number of (a) and (b) who have been 
employed to work in (i) 2 schools (ii) 3 schools (iii) 4 schools.  
 
If possible, please also provide the names of the schools that those teachers have been employed 
to work in.  
 
No one has been employed to work simultaneously in more than one school at Head Teacher or 
Deputy Head Teacher level.  Very rarely an existing Head Teacher has covered two schools as a very 
short term measure and in that situation additional management capacity has been added to both 
schools to compensate. 
 
 
INFORMATION ABOUT THE HANDLING OF YOUR REQUEST 
 
We handled your request for information in accordance with the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please refer to the attached PDF for more information about your 
rights under FOISA. 
 
We hope this helps with your request.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Jennifer McDonald | Access to Information Officer 
Aberdeen City Council | Access to Information Team | Customer Feedback 
|Customer 
Marischal College |Business Hub 6,  1st Floor| Broad Street | Aberdeen | AB10 
1AQ 
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